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Calvary greetings to our dear parents in Jesus name. Qur heart is full of joy f
or the Lord having being with us through out the term. May glory be given to God Almigh
ty in Jesus name. Our sincere appreciation goes to our parents especially to those who h
ave really been on your side in every ramifications, may the Lord bless and reward you in
Jesus name.

To those our parents who were able to complete the payment of the school fees of their
children, we say kudos to you and pray for more of God's provision, increase and upliftm
ent in Jesus name. To those yet to complete, we do appreciate you also and pray for Go
d's open doors to enable you pay off all the outstanding balance in Jesus name.

This is the School's account for any Fees payment

Account Name: Tredyl International School

Account Number: 0021174084

Bank: Stanbic IBTC Bank

We pray that God will open doors of blessing as we

trustin Him in Jesus name. Amen throughout the term. May glory be given to God Almig
hty in Jesus name Amen. Our sincere appreciation

The Nursery/primary section
Primary five (5) will be writing the common entrance examination in the month of July.
They are required to pay the following dues;

- Registration form #500

- Certificate and Testimonial #3,000

- Passport #1,000

- Lesson fees (2 months) #4,000

Total #8,500
TRAINING

There will be a training for all pupils and students in the school on how to turn waste m
aterials into wealth which will attract the payment of #1000 only. Being that the trainers/
facilitators are external personnel; parents are urged to cooperate with the school to mak
ethesetraining a huge success

Tissue/soap and Broom
We encourage the parents to please give their children these items for their upkeep and p
ersonal hygiene while in school

N |



]

WAEC/JSSCE Examination/lesson

WAEC will commence in April/ May by the grace of God, we wish all our S53 students su
ccess in advance. JSSCE will also commence in the month of July, so they are requested
to pay the sum of #2500 for their extra lesson for the month of May/June

Report from the FCS

We the children wishes to appreciate all parents for their tireless effort by allowing their ¢
hildren to partake in the fellowship activities most especially when we call for the release
of the students to the zonal meetings and other activities. We believe that the cooperatio
n will continue as we resume back to school next term and always in Jesus name.

We wish you all a happy Easterin advance. Have a wonderful holiday and God bless you
all.



